
CALL FOR EXPRESSIONS OF INTEREST 

REGARDING THE GRANTING OF A SUBLICENCE FOR THE USE OF AREAS 

LOCATED WITHIN THE AIRPORT PREMISES  

EXTENSION OF DEADLINE 

 

In relation to the call published on the corporate website of So.G.Aer. S.p.A., the company managing 

Cagliari airport, regarding its search for enterprises interested in the development of their business, 

also in the aviation sector, within the airport premises, by assigning, for consideration,  spaces in the 

so-called “ex AMI” area. 

 

IT IS HEREBY COMMUNICATED 

 

that the deadline for the submission of expressions of interest is further extended to 31 March 2019.  

All other instructions and provisions contained in the call remain valid. 

 

 

 

The Chief Executive Officer 

       Alberto Scanu 


